March 31, 2023

ODOT - Outdoor Advertising Control
Attn: Barbara Hoppes

200 NE 21° Street

Oklahoma City, OK 72105-3204

Re: Registration Permit #s 12201, 10990, 12198, 11705, 10307, 15031, 14688, 12362, 13371
Dear Barbara:

By way of this letter, Whistler is requesting approval to upgrade these existing billboard permits to LED
technology on behalf of Donald and Kathy Romberg. | have attached an authorization letter to represent
them in this request.

Whistler is committed to complying with the regulations pertaining to illuminated signs as outlined in
Oklahoma Administrative Code, Title 730:35-5-12 (c).

Sincerely,

Elaine Allred

Whistler Sign Company
918-852-1399
elaine@whistlerworks.com

Enclosures:

Permit Authorization Letter

Whistler Billboards
9023 E 46th St #470040
Tulsa, OK 74147



March 31,2023

To whom it may concern:

We, Donald and Kathy Romberg, hereby give consent to Whistler Sig
obtaining upgrades for any City, County,

Sincerely,

n Company to act on our behalf in
and State permits for the use of digital technology.
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